
Maline Denise

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Cathy Brown <cathy@onsenfarm. com>
Wednesday, August 19,2020 3:26 PM
Maline, Denise
jchormel@gmail.com; hattiehiatt@yahoo.com; Skinner,
Re: Pre-hearing Conference in the matter of Application

Corey
47-17719 for 4799A River Road LLC

Hi Denise,
September L4th would be great, anytime from I :00 pm on.
Thanla so much!
Cathy

On Wed, Aug 19, 2020 at 9:57 AM Maline, Denise <Denise.Maline@id wrote:

Good morning,

Per request of the applicant and their representative, the Department of Water Resources is
preparing to schedule a pre-hearing conference in the matter of the above referenced application for
permit, which has been protested.

The department is looking to schedule a conference via telephone, between the dates of September
14th and September 30th, 2020. Please reply to this e-mail by August 28th, 2020, indicating your
availability during those dates. Once a suitable date and time are established; an official conference
notice will be sent out containing the pertinent information.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. lf you have any questions, please feel free to contact
this office at 736-3033.

Sincerely,

Denise Maline, IDWR Twin Falls
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Denise Maline


